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May 31st, 2012 

 

 

Information and Communications Technology Authority 

Attn: Mr. David Archbold (Managing Director) 

P.O. Box 2502 

Alissta Towers 

Grand Cayman, KY1-1104 

 

Re: Decision for the FLLRIC (Phase III) follow-up proceeding 

 

Dear Mr. Archbold, 

 

In agreement with Section 41 of the ICTA decision Logic sent out correspondence on 

May 23
rd

, 2012 to LIME to get a response on their acceptance or denial of the new 

mobile termination rates. 

 

As of 5:00 pm today May 31
st

, 2012 we have not received a response from LIME so Logic 

is not able to  give the ICTA any information on updates on our interconnect agreement 

with reference to the new MTR rates. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

WestTel Ltd T/A Logic 

 

‘Signed’ 

________________ 

 

Mike Edenholm 

Chief Executive Officer 

 
 
 
 


